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The great state of Oregon is known for its forests and beautiful public lands.  That 

used to be the case and the general popular opinion of Oregon. It’s a shame it is no 

longer true.  The idea that Oregon is an outdoor enthusiast destination is false 

advertising.  If the devastation of the public lands, the clear cutting, the destruction 

continues, Oregon should be ashamed of claiming any kind of moral/environmental 

superiority.  


